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March 3, 2022

To: Audiofilings@fcc.gov

Re:  Resumption of Operations
FCC File Nos. BLSTA-20210419AAG and BLESTA-20211129AAI1
FM Translator Station K207CN
Facility ID #51719
Santa Cruz, CA
FRN 0004247938

Dear Audio Division Staff:

On behalf of University Corporation at Monterey Bay, licensee of FM Translator Station
K207CN, Santa Cruz, California, we hereby notify the Commission that K207CN is no longer
silent and resumed operations pursuant to its licensed parameters on March 2, 2022.

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, kindly communicate directly with

this office.

Respectfully submitted,

Melodie A. Virtue
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